
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

November 2017

Skylark Place Landscape Renovation Project

Project Information

The Skylark Place Landscape Renovation Project consists of installation of irrigation and
landscape plantings along Skylark Place from Newport Avenue to Presidio Place.  The work is
scheduled to begin Monday, November 6, 2017, and is expected to take 3 months.

The work will be performed by Nieves Landscape Inc., under the supervision of the City of
Orange Community Services Department.

Construction Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday

Project Duration: Approximately 90 calendar days

Please note that this schedule may shift due to inclement weather or material supply issues.

Traffic Impacts

During the course of the project we may be required to intermediately close a single lane of
traffic in either direction for brief periods of time to provide access for equipment and/or
deliveries.

Site Safety

The City of Orange is taking extra steps to minimize potential impacts to residents in the
project area and safety is of primary concern.  Please keep away from the construction
equipment and the construction area. During off-construction hours, parents are asked to keep
children away from any parked and unattended equipment and any materials stored on the
site.

Contact

The City of Orange will oversee the private contractor performing the work. We thank you for
your patience and apologize for any inconvenience during construction.  If you have any
questions about the project or concerns during construction, please contact Nathan Bluhm,
Community Services Landscape Coordinator at (714) 532-6491 or by email at:
nbluhm@cityoforange.org.


